
JULIAN ANGELO RWIZA,

P.O. BOX 285,

DAR-ES SALAAM TANZANIA

15/04/2024

Dear, I STEP up Foundation

Firstly, I would like to extend my thanks giving due to the support and courage

you provide to me to make me fulfill my dreams, it has been a great moment since you started

supporting me , I’m now progressing well with my studies whereby I’m in the second year pursuing

Diploma in Clinical medicine and this is the second semester of the study. In this semester we are going

to have a field session where by it will be held at TEMEKE Region referral hospital where by we shall be

taught different ways on how to help and treat patients with chronic cases/diseases.

After the field session which will be conducted in two months, we have to write a

field report on what it was done during the field session and it carries 15% of the marks which will be

added to the final exams which is expected to be done on August . On October it’s when we are

expecting to enter in the third year of studies and it will be the last year of studies of Diploma in Clinical

Medicine where by in 2025, we are expecting to graduate. But I would like to continue with studies after

graduating my Diploma, whereby I want to upgrade to Degree in Gynecology my dreams are to be the

Gynecologist in order I can help people who are in need of health care . I request your continuation of

support to me so that I can fulfill my ambitions.

Yours faithfully

J.A.R

Julian Angelo Rwiza


